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Thursday 12th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
Phonics and Reading Workshops for  Reception & Year 1  

 

We will be holding workshops to inform you about key learning and to help you support your child at 
home.   
 
We group children according to their phonics groups so that they are learning the sounds they need to 
learn before they progress onto the next group of sounds.  Yr1 and 2 will not only be grouped by year 
group but across year groups so that we can better target to pupil needs.   
 
The workshops below will explain our processes and what we do at school as well as explain how you can 
support your child at home.  There will also be an opportunity to have a brief tour of the school after the 
workshop. 
 
The workshops will be as follows: 
 
Wednesday 18th September, 9:15 – 10:15am – Year 1 Phonics & Reading Workshop   
 
Wednesday  25th September, 9:15 – 10:00am – Reception Welcome, Phonics & Reading Workshop 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the workshops. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ayse Thomas 
Deputy Headteacher  
 


